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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852

March 24, 2025

Subject: Correction of Information in Notification of Potential Existence of Defects Pursuant to 10 
CFR Part 21 Dated September 4, 2024

By letter dated September 4, 20241, Westinghouse Electric Company LLC (Westinghouse) submitted 
notification of the potential existence of Defects Pursuant to 10 CFR Part 21.  Westinghouse has 
identified the need for corrections to the number of deliveries of related components.  This letter provides 
updates to Section (vi) of the September 4, 2024 letter as follows. 

Operating Plants with Generations 2 and 3 CR99 CRBs

Brunswick Units 1 and 2 190
Hatch Units 1 and 2 122

Operating Plants with Trident X® CRBs

Brunswick Unit 1 19

Sincerely,

Andrew Bowman
Manager, Global Nuclear Regulatory Affairs
Westinghouse Electric Company LLC

cc:
Ekaterina Lenning (NRC)

1 Letter from Camille T. Zozula (Westinghouse) to US NRC Document Control Desk, LTR-NRC-24-35, 
“Notification of the Potential Existence of Defects Pursuant to 10 CFR Part 21,” September 4, 2024, NRC ADAMS 
Accession No. ML24249A136. 
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